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From: cityclerk
Subject:  Liquor Licence Application LL100178

From: Rick Manning <*REDACTED*>
Sent: Sunday, April 03, 2022 5:54 PM 
To: cityclerk <cityclerk@princegeorge.ca> Subject: 
Fwd: Liquor Licence Application LL100178 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Rick Manning <rtmanning@shaw.ca> 
Subject: Liquor Licence Application LL100178 
Date: April 3, 2022 at 3:18:09 PM PDT 
To: cityclerk@princegeorge.ca 

I would like to express my strong opposition to the proposed rezoning of 1933 Queensway to accommodate a 
liquor store.  

My objection is largely based on the fact that this commercial strip borders on a residential area unlike any 
other liquor store in town to the best of my knowledge.  

We live in an area where we have many challenges and we would like to continue to support and protect our 
vulnerable population. 

The closest existing store next to the old Greyhound station has its share of challenges. The owners/clerks 
speak freely of additional security they have had to install to protect personnel, customers and product. This 
store is within walking distance of the proposed store. 

I would suggest to you that this is a poor location and a poor fit . There are so many other, positive ventures 
which could be proposed for the area in question. 

Ryan Manning
1630 Kenwood Street


